
Meeting about Tahoe City Golf
Course
Tahoe City Golf Course’s future is the subject of a noon Feb.
7 meeting at Tahoe City Public Utility District’s board room
(221 Fairway Drive, Tahoe City).

The district is still finalizing the $5 million agreement to
buy the property from the Bechdolt family.

Still to be decided is if the property would remain a golf
course.

For information, call (530) 583.3796, ext. 21.
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